
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF PLAINVILLE  

TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
FEBRUARY 5, 2024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plainville Town Council will hold a public hearing on 
Monday, February 5, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at the Municipal Center, 1 
Central Square in Plainville, Connecticut, to consider the following matter: 

1.  Proposed ordinance entitled “Ordinance Appropriating $61,915,000 For 
Renovations and Improvements to the Middle School of Plainville and Authorizing the 
Issue of Bonds and Notes to Finance the Portion of the Appropriation not Defrayed from 
Grants”. 

A copy of the proposed ordinance is on file and available for public inspection during normal 
business hours in the office of the Town Clerk and at the Plainville Public Library. 

Dated at Plainville, Connecticut, this 1st day of February, 2024. 

PLAINVILLE TOWN COUNCIL 

By Cindy Arena, Town Clerk 
 & Clerk of the Town Council 

 


